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Welcome Skydive San Luis! Winter 2021

The Yuma International Airport team is excited to announce
Skydive San Luis as its newest tenant at Rolle Airfield, located in
San Luis, Arizona. Mr. Jonathan Stains has established a one-of-
a-kind, veteran owned and operated drop zone for enthusiasts and
adrenaline seekers ranging in age from 18 all the way to bucket
listers in their late 90°s.

Jonathan and his entire team are involved in military freefall
parachuting as their primary career and are some of the most
experienced Tandem Masters, Accelerated Freefall instructors,
Parachute Riggers and Packers in the nation.

For more information or to book your adventure, please contact
Jonathan at skydivesanluis@gmail.com.
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As we get ready to pack up 2021,
let’s take a look back with pride at
the accomplishments achieved this
year. Obviously winning Arizona’s
Airport of the Year is a big feather in
our cap, but we feel giving our best
every day is only natural. Our airport
team successfully completed many
projects over the year benefitting
guests and tenants both within the
airport terminal and out on the
airfield.  The airport has several
projects currently in the works
including the GA Apron
Rehabilitation that will be finished
within the next quarter.

The entire airport family is eager and
optimistic to ring in the New Year!
We’re rooting for good health for
everyone so they can enjoy
adventures, vacations and visit
family and friends. As always, we
appreciate your consideration to
think and choose Yuma International
Airport for all your travel needs.




YUMA AIRPORT PROJECTS

Elevator Wrap Upgrades

The Colorado River Crossing Hot Air Balloon
Festival is one of Yuma International Airport’s
favorite community events. The airport team loves
hot air balloons so much that we recently updated
the elevator wrap to give our guests the sensation of
floating in a balloon on their way up to the second
floor.
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Quimby Office Space Improvements
The Yuma International Airport team has been
busy sprucing up office space within the Quimby
Hangar located immediately to the West of the
airport terminal. The improved space will be used
to help facilitate aviation programs, and/or
services for the community.

Pilot’s Lounge Improvements
Yuma International Airport’s General Aviation
community is thriving with corporate and private
pilots. The airport’s maintenance team in
finalizing updates to the flooring, furniture and
equipment used by pilots when planning their
flights.




BUT WAIT, THERE’S MORE!

NYL Masterplan Soon to be Complete
Yuma International Airport hosted members of the
community to participate in Public Advisory
Committee Meetings to discuss and help identify
future development interests, air traffic activity, as
well as forecast commercial service demands and
business development opportunities. The project is in
its final stages with completion anticipated by March
2022. If you’d like to learn more, please wvisit
www.yumaairportmasterplan.com to see the most
current planning documents.

GA Apron Rehabilitation
Cemex Construction Materials South, LLC has
completed construction near the Northwest Hangars
along 32" Street and the T-Shade areas. The

contractor will complete work at the Self Service
Ramp and Wash Rack at the end of December. The
projects is expected to wrap up mid to late March
2022.

This project is part of the Airport’s Capital
Improvement Program (ACIP) and will improve
approximately 98,000 square yards of paved aprons in
an effort to preserve the pavement for the safety of the
pilots on the civilian side of the airport.

Important Event Dates:
12/23/21 — Airport Office Closed @ 12:00 pm
12/24/21 — Airport Admin Office Closed
12/30/21 — Airport Office Closed @ 12:00 pm
12/31/21 — Airport Admin Office Closed
01/11/22 — YCAA Board of Directors Meeting
01/20/22 — Arizona Aviation Day at the Capitol
02/08/22 — YCAA Board of Directors Meeting
03/08/22 — YCAA Board of Directors Meeting
03/11/22 — GA Social Chili Cook-Off
03/12/22 — MCAS Yuma Annual Airshow

Happy Retirement Mark Workman!
The Yuma County Airport Authority will celebrate
Mark Workman’s retirement from the airport team
on December 17th. Mark joined the YCAA team
July 6th, 2011 after a successful career in the
United States Marine Corps. Bringing a wealth of
technical aviation and specific airfield experience,
Mark was a perfect fit to serve as the airport’s
Mark’s
calm and confident demeanor coupled with

Operations Director for over a decade.

exceptional training and record-keeping skills have
guided the Operations Department in enforcing
airport rules and regulations as well as maintaining
compliance ~ with ~ Transportation
Federal

Administration regulations governing safety and

Security
Administration and Aviation
security. His overseeing of AOA inspections, FAA
Part 139, TSA inspections, as well as the
construction processes on the airfield have been
invaluable to YCAA and the airport as a whole.
Mark was also a trend setter in providing excellent
customer service to the traveling public as well as
Terminal Tenants and Airport Staff. Mark was also
an exceptional liaison between the airport and
MCAS Yuma, CBP, YPD and other government
entities around the Yuma area. The Airport
Authority truly appreciates Mark for training his
team to take over the reigns with confidence, and
wishes him the best in the next chapter of his life.
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AVIATION AROUND TOWN

Civil Air Patrol

About EAA Chapter 590

Yuma Squadron 508 is a composite unit consisting
of Cadets (12 to 18 years old) and Senior Members
(18 years and older). Many of our cadets pursue
careers in the military, attend U.S. military
academies, become pilots, or enter a variety of
aerospace related fields as a direct result of their
CAP volunteer experience. They actively
participate in community events, air and ground
team SAR training and missions, cadet orientation
flights, leadership training, aerospace and STEM
education, radio communications training, and
much more.

If you are looking for a challenging way to serve
your local community, state, and nation; come visit
during their Wednesday meetings (6:30pm to
8:30pm) located at 3590 S. Fortuna Ave., Hangar
F6 to find out how you can join the Civil Air Patrol
and be part of the Squadron 508 team!

Many local pilots are members of the local
chapter of Experimental Aircraft Association and
work on the restoration project of a Woody
Pusher at Somerton Airport. Jared Hall will
remain as their chapter president and Mark Quick
has stepped up to take on the Vice President role
responsible for events and programs.

If you are interested in recreational aviation the
EAA invites you to join them at their monthly
meeting held on the 1st Tuesday of the month at
7pm at the Airport Conference Room located on
the second floor. For more information please
visit their website at www.590.eaachapter.org or
Facebook at Eaa590.

Yuma International Airport is a great location to
advertise your business and proudly offers a variety
of static and wall-wrap advertising opportunities
throughout the airport terminal. Give our team a
call at (928) 726-5882 for a tour of available
locations to promote your business!

Long Term Parking Discounts

Going away on a long vacation or business trip,
or do you travel frequently? In appreciation of
our frequent flyers and guests, Yuma
International Airport offers long term parking
discounts by the month or year so you can come
and go and save money! Stop by the Airport’s
Admin Office on the second floor to purchase
your prepaid discounted parking pass today!

1 month parking = $125.00
3 month parking = $300.00
6 month parking = $650.00
12 month parking = $900.00




